Monday March 30, 2020

Dear Families of First Communion Students,
	Hello! I hope that you and your families are doing well in this time of unknowns and it seems like there are many question marks floating around. My prayers for your families are for peace, stability, and patience. 
	We had been planning for a morning time to gather as families and students to learn more of the Holy Sacrament of Communion on Saturday April 4 at 9 am. As of right, youth and family events are cancelled, including this event. The church is trying to figure out a new plan and we will keep you posted when we have one! If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to myself or Pastor Darrel. 


Thank you for your patience in this time,

Madison Crane
[bookmark: _GoBack]Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministry
Redeemer & Zion Lutheran Churches
